
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary   

Tuesday 12th March 

Parent café with Mrs Playford and Mrs 

Robinson. All parents/carers welcome 9am 

Parents Evening 3.30-6pm  

Wednesday 13th March 

Year 1 Kings and Queens day 

Nursery,Reception&Year 2 Purple Day 

Thursday 14th March 

Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

Friday 15th March 

Comic Relief- wear something red 

Wednesday 20th March 

Pearl class assembly to parents 

PJs and Pizza Year 1&2 4-6pm 

Thursday 21st March 

Year 2 World War 2 day 

PJs and Pizza Reception 4-6pm 

PJs and Pizza Nursery 3-5pm 

Friday 22nd March 

Easter wreath making evening  

Tuesday 26th March 

Easter Service in the church and Easter 

bonnet parade 

Choir on Tour 1.30pm  

Wednesday 27th March 

Ruby class assembly to parents 

Cheerleading Presentation to parents 

2.45pm 

Rainbow Raffle- wear the colour given to 

your class and bring in a raffle prize of 

that colour. 

Last day of term. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class- 81.82% 

Ruby Class- 98% 

Diamond- 88.75%  

Sapphire- 92% 

Emerald Class- 91.15% 

Topaz Class- 91.48% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Sapphire class again for winning this week 

with the most progressions. 

Year 1&2 expected to complete 20 minutes a week. 

Well done to all the children that are in the Hall of Fame this 

week. There were so many of you. 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Erin and Riley  

Year 1: Daniel and Max 

Year 2:Elliot.F and All of Emerald class for being 

brave when handling the creatures on Wednesday. 

Staff: Mrs Walker 

Well done! 

 

 

Year 1 & 2 enjoyed meeting a range of creatures 

on Wednesday and were very brave! 

 

Remember to purchase your rainbow raffle 

tickets. They are £1 per strip. 

World book day- there were so many fantastic 

costumes, thank you for all of your efforts. 

Purple day Wednesday 13th March 

Nursery,Reception and Year 2 wear Purple for 

Dereham Cancer Care 


